
This week at St Margaret’s Nursery 
Week beginning: 16th April 2018 

Literacy  -  ‘r’ 
1 

Paired reading with 2 

Junior. 

Writing and 

drawing in 

our letter 

book for the 

letter ‘r’. 

We can find the lower case and upper 

case ‘r’ in our environment.  

Playing games on the 

computer to learn 

about the letter ‘r’. 

Some of the children went on a ‘r’  

shopping trip with a shopping list they 

helped to put together consisting of lots of 

‘r’ items.  

  

2 
Numeracy  

We talked about rainbows and 

that all rainbows have the same 

colours in the same order. We 

read about rain and why we have 

rainbows. We were able to make our own rainbow patterns, 

count the colours and take a print of the pattern we had made. 

We used a semi-circle to paint 

rainbows.  

We measured 1 cup of water and 

4 tbsp of baking soda, added rai-

sins and timed them for 15 

minutes. We then transferred 

them into 1 cup of vinegar and 

watched them dance.  



3 

  

Health and wellbeing 

4 Wee Green Spaces 

This week at Wee Green Spaces we 

were attempting to roll, run and slide 

down a grassy hill.   

We have been 

drawing spring 

pictures. 

We have been exploring, 

looking after and watering 

the daffodils.  

We made 

delicious 

rhubarb 

crumble. 

 

 

We read the book ‘the drop goes 

plop’ which told us how rain is 

formed. We then carried out an  

experiment with food colouring and 

shaving foam to demonstrate the 

process.  

Anything else?  

What will we be learning about next week? 

The letter ‘u’, measuring and planting. 

We would like to thank  

everyone who bought books at our 

Scholastic book fair in  

February. We were able to buy new 

books for our lending library from 

the books purchased.  

Our lending library is open  

every Wednesday morning. We 

hope you enjoy some of the new 

books now available.  

 

Using ramps 

for rolling. 

New Stay and Play times 

are available for the week  

beginning 30th April and 

new story time sessions for 

the Summer term. Please see 

the sign up sheet in the 

nursery corridor.  


